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30 September 2020 

 
 
Mrs F Stokes 
Secretary 
GSD League 
 
Email: faystokes81@outlook.com 
 
Dear Fay 

 

GSDCA 48TH National GSD Show & Trial 

Thank you for your correspondence 27 September 2020. 

As indicated in our correspondence 22 July 2020 a response would be given to you in October 

relating to the holding of the 48th National in 2021. 

The GSDCA Executive together with the National Liaison Officer have decided after many 

discussions and taking into account the Government’s indication that it is unlikely our borders will 

reopen for overseas travel, at least in the early part of 2021, that the 48th National Show and Trial 

to be held in 2021 be cancelled and hosted by the League in May 2022 with the judges already 

contracted for 2021, subject to their availability, remain as is. 

The rotation will then continue with Victoria hosting 49th National and South Australia the 50th, with 

those Judges already contracted, subject to their availability, remain as is.  

Executive are conscious that the League has expended a great deal of funds to date in relation to 

the hosting of the 48th National and Trial and do not wish it to incur further costs. 

We shall advise all clubs of Council’s decision. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Lyn Phillis 
 
Lyn Phillis 
Honorary Secretary 
German Shepherd Dog Council of Australia Inc. 
 
c.c. GSDCA Executive 

 GSDCA NSLO 

 


